
Call for more childcare workers and increased 
investment

 Italy 

(May 2016) The three main public sector federations - Fp-Cgil, Cisl-FP and Uil-Fpl - 
organised a national mobilisation on 19 May as part of a campaign to improve and 
increase childcare services and the pay and conditions of childcare workers. The 
unions have raised concerns about inadequate staffing levels, too few nurseries, 
particularly for the 0-3 age group and precarious working conditions for childcare 
workers. They have called for an urgent meeting with the government to discuss 
these issues. Read more at Fp-Cgil (IT)
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